
DROPPING OFF ITEMS
INCLUDING BOOTS, EXTRA CLOTHING, 

BACKPACKS OR LUNCHES,  
Please make sure to label them and 

DROP OFF AT THE OFFICE 
Please do not interrupt your child’s classroom 

during learning hours.
Thank you.  

IN PREPARATION OF WINTER WEATHER

CLICK HERE  FOR INFORMATION

CYPRESS PARK PRIMARY                            THURSDAY eBULLETIN

15 May, 2025                      

TEACHER CONTACT EMAILS

Our full staff list for the 
upcoming school year (as well 
as contact information) can be 

found HERE

SUNDAY NIGHT REMINDER
Remember to pack your child’s  
CUTLERY and RAIN GEAR and 

CHANGE OF CLOTHES

REMEMBER CUTLERY

As we strive to create a supportive environment 
for all students, we kindly ask that you remember 
to send your child with their own reusable cutlery 

daily including Hot Lunch Days.

EXTENDED HOLIDAYS 
DURING SCHOOL TIME 

If your child is going to be absent from school 
please email your classroom teacher and  
email Ms. Thoma at ethoma@wvschools.ca  to 
let us know. 

VOLUNTARY ABSENCES 
FROM SCHOOL 

Please understand that if you are choosing 
to take extended holidays when classes are 
in session, teachers cannot replicate the 
learning that happens within the classroom 
and are not able to provide online learning 
opportunities. 

Our teachers do their very best to support 
students during required absences due to 
illness, however, when the absence is 
voluntary and a family's choice (such as 
extending a weekend, holiday, or vacation), 
it is a family's responsibility to maintain 
academic learning at home. 

Please take time to read with your child, 
have them write in a “holiday” journal, and 
take advantage of other opportunities to 
practice foundational skills (e.g. following 
instructions and using math while cooking). 

Texting Messaging for Winter 
Weather or School Closures 

when Power is Down

Please text a “Y” or “Yes” to 
978338 to ensure you are on 

the list. 

WINTER WEATHER INFO 
CLICK HERE.

WHEN SHOULD I KEEP
  MY SICK CHILD HOME 

FROM SCHOOL?

Click HERE 
to find out when.

WHEN SHOULD I KEEP
  MY SICK CHILD HOME 

FROM SCHOOL?

Click HERE to find out. 

2025-2026 
SCHOOL YEAR

If your child will not be 
returning to Cypress Park 

in Septemberplease advise 
the school office 

as soon as possible.
Email ethoma@wvschools.ca 
We have many families on 
waitlists waiting to hear on 
available spots for the 25-26 

school year.

HOT LUNCH PROGRAM
Please make sure you are paying for 
your orders when placing the order 

or soon after. The system is 
designed to delete any unpaid 

orders after 24 hours and we don’t 
want anyone missing out on their 

hot lunch days.

LOGIN HERE TO ORDER 
OR MAKE CHANGES

Reminder
You will receive an email 
confirmation the day before 
your child’s hot lunch delivery

PLEASE PROVIDE YOUR 
OWN UTENSILS 

Please ensure your child has their 
own reusable utensils for their 

lunches and hot lunches

RESPECTING OUR 
SCHOOL ENVIRONMENT 
“Pack it in Pack it out Lunches” 
We ask that whatever comes in 

your child’s lunch bag goes home 
in their lunch bag, including 

empty juice boxes and wrappers. 
This way we will create far less 
garbage at school and you will 

have a better idea of what your 
child is finishing for lunch

        ARRIVING LATE                     SET THOSE ALARMS

The most crucial learning hours of a school day are often in the morning. Arriving late means 
students can miss out on this learning as well as efforts to set the stage for the day and 
sometimes disrupt the learning of others. If families are finding it difficult to arrive on time, 
please connect with your child’s teacher so that we can support you and your child. 

2024-2025 YEAR TO DATE 
CALENDAR 

HERE

2024-2025 BELL SCHEDULE 
HERE

PLAYGROUND RULES
HERE

CYPRESS PARK CODE OF 
CONDUCT 

HERE

CYPRESS PARK COMMUNITY

 PLAYGROUND RULES

EXPECTED
● Moving your body around and helping your brain
● Having fun!
● Asking a friend to play with you
● Follow the group plan
● Be kind to others
● Using kind words
● Stay within the boundaries (they keep you safe)
● Share and take turns with the equipment
● Include others
● Hands to yourself
● Be safe on the playground + spider web
● Listen to the teachers
● Take care of our trees, plants and garden
● Pick up garbage

UNEXPECTED
● Chasing a friend that does not want to play

● Choosing not to come in when the bell rings

● Bossing people around during a game

● Running with sticks

● Budge or push in line

● Exclude friends

● Throwing rocks

● Unkind touching of others

● Gunplay (sticks or other objects

2024-2025 IB FEE REQUEST

The annual fee of $550.00 per student is due to the 2025-2026 school year. If 
preferred, this amount may be paid on School Cash Online in up to 5 installments if 
you sign up by March 21st, 2025.  

Please click here to access School Cash Online.  

The IB request letter can be accessed here. 

ACCESSING FAMILY PORTAL
REPORTS PUBLISHED TOMORROW

Tomorrow, March 14th, you will receive an  email from sysadmin@myeducation.gov.bc.ca with details 
about accessing the Term Two Learning Updates. 

This account will allow you to access your child’s/children’s Learning Updates (report cards), Annual 
Instructional Plans (AIPs) for English Language Learners, and Individual Education Plans (IEPs) for students 

with a Ministry Designation.

Detailed instructions and videos for accessing the Updates are available here.
These reports will only be available until July 2025 

We advise you to download and save for future reference.

These reports will only be available until 
until the end of June 2025. We advise 
you to download and save for future 

reference. Due to privacy laws we are no 
longer able to email school reports.

2025-2026 
IB FEE REQUEST

The annual fee of $550.00 per student is due 
for the 2025-2025 school year. 

To access School Cash Online 
click here

The IB Fee Request Letter can be accessed HERE.

2025-2026 
STUDENT SUPPLY ORDER 

SCHOOL CASH ONLINE

REMINDER
Choose the grade your child is in 

NEXT YEAR!
KINDERGARTEN SUPPLIES 2025-2026

GRADE ONE SUPPLIES 2025-2026
GRADE TWO SUPPLIES 2025-2026

GRADE THREE SUPPLIES 2025-2026

place your supply order before June 13th

Supplies will be delivered to the school on August 
25, 2025, and placed into your child’s new 

classroom. 
DOWNLOAD AND 

SAVE
YOUR CHILD’S 

SCHOOL LEARNING 
UPDATE (REPORTS) 

CLICK HERE

STUDENT LED-CONFERENCES - MAY 8TH & MAY 9TH
Our student learning conferences are just around the corner! On Wednesday May 
8th and Thursday May 9th. March 9th. Students will be dismissed at 12:05pm to 
accommodate the conferences. Each family is asked to sign up for a conference 
on either one of these days. The purpose of these conferences is to experience 
school with your child. Please come prepared to engage in learning activities 
together! 

Student-led conferences involve the student and the parents. The students are 
responsible for leading the conference, and also take responsibility for their 
learning by sharing the process with their parent. The conference involves the 
student discussing and reflecting upon samples of work that they have previously 
chosen to share with their parents. The purpose of these conferences is to 
experience school with your child. Please come prepared to engage in learning 
activities together! 

Booking Student Led-Conferences
● Go to the School Interview website here https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/vjs7f
● If you are prompted for an event code, enter: vjs7f or scan the QR code below

● Enter your information (parent email, parent name, phone number and student name)
● Here you can indicate the number of students that you need to book for, if you have
more than one child at Cypress Park
● Click on GO
● Choose your child’s teacher
● Choose the date and time that works best for you from the options provided.
● Conferences are 15 minutes long, please be respectful of staying only within the given 
time.
● Both parents are welcome, however we ask you find care for any little ones, this is a time 
for parents and student.

Please note there will be multiple students signed up for each conference time 
and therefore teachers will be unable to have an individual discussion about your 
child.

LOOKING AHEAD

May 16 Pro D day - school not in session

May 19 Victoria Day stat - school not in session

May 22 Welcome to Kindergarten event

May 23 Freezie Friday

May 27 5:30PM PAC AGM - vote next year's budget

May 30 Freezie Friday

June 6 CP Sports Day - 12PM DISMISSAL

June 11 Spring Concert - 2:00PM in the Gym

June 13 Fun Run / PAC Year End BBQ

June 15 Father’s Day

June 17 Last day after school Steamoji

June 23 Last Hot Lunch day

June 24 Grade three leaving Ceremony - 9AM

June 25 Whole School Stearman Beach Day

June 26 Last day of classes - 12PM DISMISSAL

June 26 FINAL Student reports posted 
REMEMBER TO DOWNLOAD & SAVE

REMINDER 
West Vancouver schools will not be in session tomorrow, Friday May 16th for a Professional 
Development Day and Monday, May 19th, for our Victoria Day stat holiday. We wish all our families 
a healthy and safe long weekend. School will reopen Tuesday, May 20th.  

STAFF UPDATE

I am pleased to announce that Ms. Ryley 
Mcleod will be joining Cypress Park Primary as 
Vice-Principal in September 2025. Ms. McLeod 
is thrilled to be joining the Cypress Park 
community. She comes from the Vice-Principal 
role at Caulfeild Elementary and has a strong 
background in primary teaching.

 

I am delighted to be joining Cypress Park Primary 
this September. I am passionate about the role 
primary education plays in shaping confident, 
compassionate, and capable learners. I’m 
committed to helping create a school environment 
where every child feels a sense of belonging and is 
encouraged to explore, question, and grow. I look 
forward to building strong relationships with 
families, staff, and students in the coming 
months!

https://westvancouverschools.ca/category/special-announcements/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/cypresspark-primary/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2024/09/Cypress-Park-Staff-24-25-1.pdf
mailto:ethoma@wvschools.ca
https://westvancouverschools.ca/category/special-announcements/
https://www.vch.ca/en/when-should-i-keep-my-sick-child-home-school
https://www.vch.ca/en/when-should-i-keep-my-sick-child-home-school
mailto:ethoma@wvschools.ca
https://munchalunch.com/
https://munchalunch.com/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/cypresspark-primary/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2024/05/Year-at-a-Glance-2024-2025.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/cypresspark-primary/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2024/08/Cypress-Park-Bell-Times.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/cypresspark-primary/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2023/06/Expected-Unexpected-Playground-Behaviour.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/cypresspark-primary/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2024/06/Cypress-Park-Students-Code-of-Conduct.pdf
https://westvancouver.schoolcashonline.com/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/cypresspark-primary/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2024/02/CP-IB-Parent-Letter-2024_2025-1.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/family-portal/#1582137227642-38c8a1cb-8ca3
https://westvancouver.schoolcashonline.com/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/cypresspark-primary/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2025/03/2025-26-IB-Fee-Letter-6-March.pdf
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Fz6WFXcGUUYHpIKYZRRgbgA~~%2FAAAAARA~%2FEyWYlnD0FX1HMjKGD7LWkxsfBns3fQ74VG9bj0m3Vpo6JmMFEx7qT0F9Zm99dZb6pJdcssGYCKdfGyzwFqjVTZura8YE_us_JaaZtipsC9IG-4hrTVU7-R6osGePsC7cuRi4sUQpwjW7kwWgDqfsp8KuR_dXBqvCi56eu6qS_LYc7bM4OnAz5DQom73_fYUqiF_iJjMe3dq2jWCyd2kTR3tz-Jnth26RFdrh0InqD2lInZ2UgVOS9R15YOqu0AJ4&data=05%7C02%7Cethoma%40wvschools.ca%7C0d2f9d9825cc44798cdc08dd61875c5a%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638773956183506412%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5pwPrJsop2gvj%2B1l%2FmnuBpcqrkYTGyNm%2BWqcypagZFI%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FvdwpTAUpYTRd3Q7Jir33QQ~~%2FAAAAARA~%2FiPJtvQJb18UBig9ynhnD_jyQ4Iz7Xiol3eAFgxTY6UA7Xol0S55YwTVoFEM2k2Fk7OXuUpPoRshi2Sx1LNjo7AY2YHvEYGf01l1QuAR3W6goqCvgg6DYFWimemXw2r09KIP7SdHpaAk0s7CnCNDjHAyWaMSr-wj_PgExgk5hqt4CZwYz1LnH1KVcAHpyWoDjDlqWTExzEfP0wLzaieDLVAxCdYfcidxz5AuXfs9rLlk~&data=05%7C02%7Cethoma%40wvschools.ca%7C0d2f9d9825cc44798cdc08dd61875c5a%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638773956183518581%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xRIK3w0ZnKoBCDGU9OoxwfIEZPcL1iQY%2FhAJys5Adhk%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FSEdaoL0VNTYrMndPRNqZFg~~%2FAAAAARA~%2FiPJtvQJb18UBig9ynhnD_jyQ4Iz7Xiol3eAFgxTY6UA7Xol0S55YwTVoFEM2k2Fk7OXuUpPoRshi2Sx1LNjo7AY2YHvEYGf01l1QuAR3W6goqCvgg6DYFWimemXw2r099nWl9-WpDFecYQw72vmxKXdTPEgnYf9HpdIUfw1D2N5iifp4GlJMfWXkYCS_uBcOvfWv_zo8u2bq2lNijJ8t3evko5h9hSEbydzjWHd2xwE~&data=05%7C02%7Cethoma%40wvschools.ca%7C0d2f9d9825cc44798cdc08dd61875c5a%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638773956183530518%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2Bc8a2CjX%2FYsE2Om73wrCWSU4GlUi3cWObjrFCI%2BAfzM%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FlWTChaMTN7aek1T1vQnFVA~~%2FAAAAARA~%2FWn09K8cGxtG0iCntle6tu5uArAZIrzrY7cBKQyR8JS8bjyzXcOK8qOJzWl1J2a6RGtXI63a5zpU5wnNtdTIlX1ab9SSxHoaVIXt1V2rlbft454bqqQiOcAkwP6eUv41A-xHyigTcylw3oiZ6x2v1Sgfq0Lpvcn4c0DjTqlOJDyN1TeXW8qE-io-wydHCEWp4HP7hA6pexKgjQ1qgPV6hYSo0lx4g9ANm8BJRM76em6g~&data=05%7C02%7Cethoma%40wvschools.ca%7C0d2f9d9825cc44798cdc08dd61875c5a%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638773956183542602%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=D2upoHprudZ22XW0kdb5KgzQA5sgvR3ACk0LR44fPc8%3D&reserved=0
https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do
https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/vjs7f
https://cypress-park.square.site/product/may-freezie-fridays/100?cp=true&sa=false&sbp=false&q=true
https://cypress-park.square.site/product/may-freezie-fridays/100?cp=true&sa=false&sbp=false&q=true
https://cypress-park.square.site/


HOUSEKEEPING REMINDERS
2024-2025 STUDENT 

SUPPLY ORDER 
SCHOOL CASH ONLINE

Please find attached our student school supply lists for next year
Kindergarten 2024-2025  supply list 

Grade 1 2024-2025  supply list
Grade 2 2024-2025 supply list
Grade 3 2024-2025 supply list

Please place your supply order before June 14, through schoolcashonline. Supplies will be delivered to the 
school on August 30, 2024, and placed into your child’s new classroom. 

WET BAGS are also available for purchase on school cash online.

2024-25 IB FEE PAYMENT REQUEST
The annual fee of $500.00 per student is due for the 2024-25 school year.  

Click here to access School Cash Online.

HOUSEKEEPING REMINDERS
2025-2026 

STUDENT SUPPLY ORDER 
SCHOOL CASH ONLINE

Remember to choose the grade your child is in NEXT YEAR!
KINDERGARTEN SUPPLIES 2025-2026

GRADE ONE SUPPLIES 2025-2026
GRADE TWO SUPPLIES 2025-2026

GRADE THREE SUPPLIES 2025-2026

Please place your supply order before June 13, through schoolcashonline. Supplies will be delivered to the school on 
August 25, 2026, and placed into your child’s new classroom. 

IB FEE PAYMENT REQUEST
The annual fee of $550.00 per student is due for the 2025-2025 school year. 

To access School Cash Online 
click here

The IB Fee Request Letter can be accessed HERE.

HOT LUNCH PROGRAM
Please make sure you are paying for your orders when placing the order or soon after. The system is 

designed to delete any unpaid orders after 24 hours and we don’t want anyone missing out on their 
hot lunch days.

LOGIN HERE TO ORDER OR MAKE CHANGES

Reminder
You will receive an email confirmation the day before your child’s hot lunch delivery

PLEASE PROVIDE YOUR OWN UTENSILS
 

Please ensure your child has their own reusable utensils for their lunches and hot lunches
As we strive to create a supportive environment for all students, we kindly ask that you remember to send 

your child with their own reusable cutlery DAILY including Hot Lunch Days.

RESPECTING OUR SCHOOL ENVIRONMENT 
“Pack it in Pack it out Lunches” 

We ask that whatever comes in your child’s lunch bag goes home in their lunch bag, including 
empty juice boxes and wrappers. This way we will create far less garbage at school and you will 

have a better idea of what your child is finishing for lunch

2025-2026 STUDENT SUPPLY ORDER 
SCHOOL CASH ONLINE

Thank you to everyone who has ordered their supplies 
before the deadline - all supplies will be delivered to 

school on August 25, 2025.

Remember to choose the grade your child is in NEXT YEAR!
KINDERGARTEN SUPPLIES 2025-2026

GRADE ONE SUPPLIES 2025-2026
GRADE TWO SUPPLIES 2025-2026

GRADE THREE SUPPLIES 2025-2026

Please place your supply order before June 13TH 
 

If you choose to purchase your own supplies please 
ensure that you purchase everything on the list ABOVE 

for your new grade.  We will be setting up $25 
payments on SCO for our Learning Without Tears 

Workbook for Grades K-3, and a $10 payment on SCO 
for school planners for grades 1-3, for those who did 
not order with School Cash Online at the end of June.

KM CLUB 
EVERY TUESDAY & THURSDAY 

Tuesday and Thursday morning at 8:10-8:30am. 
All are welcome! We are encouraging parents 
to come and run with their children. Click here 
for more information. 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

JUNE 6th
                                 12:00

DISMISSAL

KM CLUB  vs. FUN RUN - WHAT’S THE DIFFERENCE?

KM Club is every Tuesday and Thursday from 8:10-8:30 where students run the perimeter of 
the school field and collect popsicle sticks (5 = 1km).  The kms are tracked in class and 
students can earn ribbons at the 10k, 20k, 30k, 40k, and 50k milestones.  They will receive 
the ribbons as they reach the kms.  The last day KM Club will be Thursday, June 12th.   

The Fun Run is a one day, PAC sponsored event where students are encouraged to collect 
pledges from friends and family members.  On Friday, June 13th at 2:10pm, students will 
meet outside on the grass field and begin running laps.  There are prizes for this event 
which include raising the most pledges as an individual, raising the most pledges combined 
as a class and running the most laps. 

KM CLUB IS UP AND RUNNING
Congratulations for completing 10KM!

Grade three - Jonah, Maksim and Julia

Grade two - Jeevan, Ian, Avery, Soraya, 
and Radin

Grade one - Michael, Hugo, Borna, 
Finlay, and Rayan

Kindergarten - Will

FIRST WEEK BACK TO SCHOOL 
2025-2026

IMPORTANT INFORMATION
As families begin to make summer plans, 
please note that the first day of school for 
the 2025-2026 school year is Tuesday, 
September 2nd and students must be in 
school by 3PM on Thursday, September 4th 
to secure their placement at Cypress Park 
Primary. Our funding from the Ministry of 
Education and Child Care requires that we 
confirm our enrollment and therefore we 
must have student in attendance by this 
time. If there are extraordinary 
circumstances, please contact Vice Principal 
Hulme, chulme@wvschools.ca.

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/cypresspark-primary/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2024/04/Kindergarten-2024-2025-class-supply-list.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/cypresspark-primary/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2024/04/Grade-One-2024-2025-class-supply-list.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/cypresspark-primary/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2024/04/Grade-Two-2024-2025-class-supply-list.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/cypresspark-primary/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2024/04/Grade-Three-2024-2025-class-supply-list.pdf
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Fz6WFXcGUUYHpIKYZRRgbgA~~%2FAAAAARA~%2FEyWYlnD0FX1HMjKGD7LWkxsfBns3fQ74VG9bj0m3Vpo6JmMFEx7qT0F9Zm99dZb6pJdcssGYCKdfGyzwFqjVTZura8YE_us_JaaZtipsC9IG-4hrTVU7-R6osGePsC7cuRi4sUQpwjW7kwWgDqfsp8KuR_dXBqvCi56eu6qS_LYc7bM4OnAz5DQom73_fYUqiF_iJjMe3dq2jWCyd2kTR3tz-Jnth26RFdrh0InqD2lInZ2UgVOS9R15YOqu0AJ4&data=05%7C02%7Cethoma%40wvschools.ca%7C0d2f9d9825cc44798cdc08dd61875c5a%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638773956183506412%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5pwPrJsop2gvj%2B1l%2FmnuBpcqrkYTGyNm%2BWqcypagZFI%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FvdwpTAUpYTRd3Q7Jir33QQ~~%2FAAAAARA~%2FiPJtvQJb18UBig9ynhnD_jyQ4Iz7Xiol3eAFgxTY6UA7Xol0S55YwTVoFEM2k2Fk7OXuUpPoRshi2Sx1LNjo7AY2YHvEYGf01l1QuAR3W6goqCvgg6DYFWimemXw2r09KIP7SdHpaAk0s7CnCNDjHAyWaMSr-wj_PgExgk5hqt4CZwYz1LnH1KVcAHpyWoDjDlqWTExzEfP0wLzaieDLVAxCdYfcidxz5AuXfs9rLlk~&data=05%7C02%7Cethoma%40wvschools.ca%7C0d2f9d9825cc44798cdc08dd61875c5a%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638773956183518581%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xRIK3w0ZnKoBCDGU9OoxwfIEZPcL1iQY%2FhAJys5Adhk%3D&reserved=0
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https://westvancouver.schoolcashonline.com/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/cypresspark-primary/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2025/03/2025-26-IB-Fee-Letter-6-March.pdf
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https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
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mailto:chulme@wvschools.ca


IB STUDENT LEARNING HIGHLIGHTS

IB INFORMATION
Learner Profile

 2024-25 Programme of Inquiry
Ways to Support Your Child as a PYP Parent

    COMMUNICATION SKILLS
During their communication skills 
block, grade two worked on their 
writing. Some students worked on 
Book Creator, finishing up two 
books they have been working on. 
Other students worked on their 
story workshops, turning their 
loose part pictures into story plans 
and then a first draft. Finally, 
some students moved on to 
Journal writing. Students were 
THINKERS, COMMUNICATORS and 
REFLECTIVE.

Kindergarten has been 
busy continuing to make 
connections across 
different settings as part 
of our Sharing the Planet 
unit. They took a trip to 
Spearman Beach to 
explore and look for 
living things in a 
different environment! 
The students were 
curious as they 
discovered how even 
beach creatures and 
plants have needs just 
like us—and how those 
needs are shared across 
all living things.

EXPLORING CONNECTIONS AND LIVING THINGS 

https://westvancouverschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2016/07/learner-profile-english-2.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/westbay-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/10/2016/05/learner-profile-english.pdf
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1NMovRlRxtuxrSQX1O87yMOqsbAVG89oZWASwUO0km_Y/present?slide=id.g663919772_0_0
https://westvancouverschools.ca/cypresspark-primary/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2024/10/5-Ways-to-Support-your-Child-as-a-PYP-parent.pdf


PAC NEWS & HIGHLIGHTS

FUN RUN – PLEDGE SHEET
Get ready to RUN, for FUN, raise funds & WIN big prizes!

●  ⚽ 4 WHITECAPS Club Seat Tickets – $650+ Value
●  🏕 Sportsweek Multi-Sport Camp – $400 Value
●  🤖 Steamoji Lite Memberships – $249 Value
●  🛌 Class PYJAMA PARTY – Priceless

PRIZES AWARDED TO…

● Top 3 Fundraisers: Bring in those pledges & win!
● Top Class: Highest fundraising class wins a PYJAMA PARTY!
● Bonus: Raise $200 or more & get a Mini Pony ticket for the 

Year-End BBQ!

Pledge sheets have been sent home – message your friends & 
families for pledges to win! Missing your pledge sheet? Download 
online sheet

✓ SAVE THE DATE – PAC AGM: Join us Tues, May 27 @ 5:30PM at 4115 Marine Dr to VOTE on 
next year’s Budget, our updated Bylaws & Constitution & Council Members.

✓ YEAR-END BBQ: Parent Social, Fun Run, Year-End BBQ & Pony tickets for Friday, June 13.
✓ VP FOR THE DAY: Buy a raffle ticket to win VP for the day – more tickets, mean more chances! 

VICE PRINCIPAL FOR THE DAY
Thurs, May 29 — Raffle Tickets On Sale Now!

Your child could become Vice Principal for the Day! Purchase 
raffle tickets — the more you buy, the better your chances! The 
lucky winner will enjoy ruling the school with the following activities:

● Leadership & Announcements: Shadow Ms Hulme for the day
● School Board Office Visit: Meet with the Deputy 

Superintendent of West Vancouver Schools
● Rule Maker: Propose fun new rules — think Random Acts of 

Kindness Day, longer recess, or eco-friendly initiatives!
● VIP Lunch: Order your favorite lunch for yourself & a friend — 

and plan special games or lunchtime activities for everyone.
● Classroom Visits
Don’t miss this unforgettable chance – Get tickets today!

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ohIQ0-T2oWRoNvc3lpVxZ8Ciz8146EmIKyAvBpKcnus/edit#slide=id.p
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ohIQ0-T2oWRoNvc3lpVxZ8Ciz8146EmIKyAvBpKcnus/edit#slide=id.p
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ohIQ0-T2oWRoNvc3lpVxZ8Ciz8146EmIKyAvBpKcnus/edit#slide=id.p
https://cypress-park.square.site/
https://cypress-park.square.site/
https://cypress-park.square.site/product/vp-day/106
https://cypress-park.square.site/product/vp-day/106
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ohIQ0-T2oWRoNvc3lpVxZ8Ciz8146EmIKyAvBpKcnus/edit#slide=id.p
https://cypress-park.square.site/product/vp-day/106
https://cypress-park.square.site/product/vp-day/106
https://cypress-park.square.site/product/vp-day/106
https://cypress-park.square.site/product/vp-day/106


KINDNESS CORNER – FUNDING FUTURES SPONSORSHIPS

A BIG THANK YOU to the Baldwin, Boyd, Campbell, Gedge, Jiang, Sargazi, Sichani, Quilty & Yada 
families for working together to raise $1,205 for Funding Futures & sponsoring the following items: 

● WORKSHOPS & EXPERTS: Science High Tech High Touch, UBC Beaty Boxes, French 
Cooking Class, Soccer & Earthbites

● EVENTS: Movie Night, Face Painting, Ice Cream & Bouncy Castle at the Year-End BBQ
● BOOKS & SUPPLIES: The Official Harry Potter Cookbook, Weird but True Books, Super Good 

Baking for Kids Book & Watercolor Paper

FUN RUN & YEAR-END SUMMER BBQ
CORPORATE SPONSORSHIP 

STEPHANIE MITCHELL REALTORS® is 
proud to be this year’s CORPORATE SPONSOR 
for Cypress Park Primary’s FUN RUN & 
YEAR-END SUMMER BBQ. 

Her generosity, has made the following fun possible:

● Epic Dragon Bouncy Castle with Slide
● 3-in-1 Sports Game including baseball, 

basketball & football
● Ice cream for the entire school!

The event is FRI, JUNE 13 @ 12:30PM-5:30PM & 
also includes: a Petting Zoo with sheep, bunnies, 
donkey, chicks, hot dogs, frozen treats, fruit, drinks, 
art auction, prizes & more! 

— BUY YOUR TICKETS TODAY — 

●

https://cypress-park.square.site/
https://thepennymitchellgroup.com/
https://cypress-park.square.site/product/animal-petting-zoo/98
https://cypress-park.square.site/


NO SUCH THING AS 
BAD WEATHER

JUST INAPPROPRIATE 
CLOTHING

The wet weather has arrived! Students are outside 
for approximately 45 minutes for morning and 
lunch recesses and will need to keep warm and 
dry. Please ensure your child/ren come to school 
in appropriate waterproofed clothing and 
footwear. Please also make sure to add a change 
of dry clothing in their backpack.

Cypress Park Playschool offers 6-Hour 
preschool based on Progressive Montessori 
program from 8:30 am to 2:25 pm.  The 
Playschool is a caring Montessori preschool 
where students develop the skills to start 
kindergarten at Cypress Park's IB Primary 
Years Programme. For more information, 
please visit www.CypressParkPreschool.com

VOLUNTARY ABSENCES FROM SCHOOL 

Please understand that if you are choosing to take 
extended holidays when classes are in session, 

teachers cannot replicate the learning that happens 
within the classroom and are not able to provide online 

learning opportunities. 

Our teachers do their very best to support students 
during required absences due to illness, however, 

when the absence is voluntary and a family's choice 
(such as extending a weekend, holiday, or vacation), it 

is a family's responsibility to maintain academic 
learning at home. 

Please take time to read with your child, have them 
write in a “holiday” journal, do Math IXL online, take 

advantage of other emergent opportunities to practise 
foundational skills (e.g. following instructions and using 

math while cooking). 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY
We would like to take a moment to emphasize the 
importance of regular school attendance and 
punctuality. 

Consistent Attendance Matters: Every day in school is an 
opportunity for your child to learn, grow, and thrive. 
Regular attendance ensures they don't miss out on valuable 
classroom experiences and educational milestones. It's the 
foundation for success in their academic journey.

Vacations During School Time: While we understand that 
family vacations are a cherished tradition, we encourage 
you to plan them during school breaks whenever possible. 
Missing school for extended periods can disrupt your child's 
learning progress and make it challenging for them to catch 
up on missed lessons.

On-Time Arrival: Being on time is equally crucial. It sets a 
positive tone for the day and allows your child to settle in, 
engage with peers, and benefit fully from classroom 
instruction. Punctuality fosters good habits that will serve 
them well throughout life.

Late Arrival Policy: If your child is arriving late to school, 
please drop them off outside the undercover entrance door. 
The door is unlocked, there is no reason to ring the bell. 
Your child can  enter the school on their own and report to 
the front office. Ms. Thoma will check them in, and help 
them to their classrooms.

COMMUNITY INFORMATION
Community information will now be 

accessible in one convenient location. All 
local programs, events, and resources will 

be updated and shared with you each 
week by clicking HERE

STUDENT ILLNESS
WHEN SHOULD I KEEP MY SICK CHILD HOME 

FROM SCHOOL?

Things to consider if your child feels unwell :
1. Without proper rest, a child may have 
a hard time fighting an illness or be at 
risk for other illnesses.
2. The ability of your child to actively 
take part and learn at school.
3. The school staff cannot care for a sick 
child and give them the support that they 
may need.
4. The protection of other children

Please keep your child home if they:
❖ Have a fever
❖ Are too sick to take part in all normal school 
activities
❖ Have a suspected or known communicable 
disease (i.e. strep throat, chicken pox or measles)
❖ Is vomiting or has diarrhea. It is recommended 
that students be symptom free for at least 24 
hours before returning to School.

If the school finds it necessary to send your child home 
because of illness, please make sure you have arranged 
an emergency contact if you are not available. Inform you 
school of these arrangements. 

Where can I find more information
● Health Link BC - by calling 8-1-1, you can speak 

to a health service navigator, who can help you 
find information and services, or connect you 
with a health professional. You can also find 
information online at www.healthlinkbc.ca 

● Sneezes and Diseases - online at 
www.sneezesdiseases.com 

● BCCDC - online at schools bccdc.ca 
● Vancouver Coastal Health
● VCH - online at Children and Youth health - 

Vancouver Coastal Health
● School Administrators can also contact their 

School Public Health Nurse

LEAVING EARLIER THAN 2:30 PM

Please email teachers and office first thing in the 

morning. All students need to be signed out at 

the office if departing before 2:30PM.

STUDENT ABSENCES PLEASE EMAIL 
ethoma@wvschools.ca 

IN PREPARATION OF 

WINTER WEATHER

CLICK HERE 

FOR INFORMATION

DROPPING OFF ITEMS,  
INCLUDING LUNCHES,  

PLEASE MAKE SURE TO LABEL 
THEM AND DROP OFF AT THE 

OFFICE. 

TERM TWO
STUDENT LEARNING UPDATES (REPORTS) 

WILL BE PUBLISHED ON 
MARCH 14TH by 3:00PM

Please remember that if you have an older child in 
high school, you already have an account and can see 
all your children on that one account. These reports 
will only be available until July 2025, so we advise 
you to download and save for future reference.

HERE ARE LINKS TO HELP YOU
MYED PARENT PORTAL HELP

VIDEO VERSION HERE

WHEN SHOULD I KEEP
  MY SICK CHILD HOME 

FROM SCHOOL?

Click HERE 
to find out when.

2025 SUMMER LEARNING 
 with 

WEST VANCOUVER SCHOOLS

Save the date!  
Summer Learning registration opens on 

Monday, April 7 at 8:00 a.m.  

For more information, please refer to the Summer 
Learning information flyers (elementary or secondary) 

or the Summer Learning Website.

Are you interested in learning during the summer?  
West Vancouver Schools will be offering a robust 

Summer Learning Program for both elementary and 
secondary students during July 2025. 

HOT LUNCH FOR THIRD TERM 
OPEN NOW FOR YOUR ORDERS

MONDAY (Foodie Kids)
WEDNESDAY  (Fresh Bay Pizza/Booster Juice)

FRIDAY (Aburi/Foodie Kids)

https://munchalunch.com/

NO SUCH THING AS BAD WEATHER 
JUST INAPPROPRIATE CLOTHING

REMINDER: Students are outside for 
approximately 45 minutes for morning and 
lunch recesses and will need to keep 
warm and dry. Please ensure your 
child/ren come to school in appropriate 
waterproofed clothing and footwear. 

Please also make sure to
add a change of
dry clothing 
in their backpack.

WVBC Summer Camp Registration
REGISTER HERE

2025-2026 
SCHOOL YEAR

If your child will not be 
returning to Cypress Park 

in Septemberplease advise 
the school office 

as soon as possible.
Email ethoma@wvschools.ca 
We have many families on 
waitlists waiting to hear on 
available spots for the 25-26 

school year.

COPS FOR CANCER 
TOONIE DRIVE
MAY 5th - 16th

   Funds raised directly support Pediatric Cancer 
research and family care programs.  Please support 

this worthy cause.  A toonie jar will be available in the 
school office for donations 
as well as the link HERE .

HELP FIGHT CHILDHOOD CANCERS

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cypressparkpreschool.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CEThoma%40wvschools.ca%7C9880d4aee01a4082a41a08dd40a7c739%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638737811533151801%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=UVWeAxgNf8X5NWymcBWovJ5HrTNHz3YXUbNXGVTAUls%3D&reserved=0
https://westvancouverschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/2425-Community-Connections-Ebulletins-May9.pdf
mailto:ethoma@wvschools.ca
mailto:ethoma@wvschools.ca
http://www.healthlinkbc.ca
http://www.sneezesdiseases.com
http://bccdc.ca
https://www.vch.ca/en
https://www.vch.ca/en/health-topics/children-and-youth-health
https://www.vch.ca/en/health-topics/children-and-youth-health
mailto:ethoma@wvschools.ca
https://westvancouverschools.ca/category/special-announcements/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/family-portal/#1582137227642-38c8a1cb-8ca3
https://westvancouverschools.ca/family-portal/#1582137227642-38c8a1cb-8ca3
https://www.vch.ca/en/when-should-i-keep-my-sick-child-home-school
https://westvancouverschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/Summer-Learning-Elementary-Overview-2025.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/Summer-Learning-Secondary-Overview-April-2025.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/summer-learning/
https://munchalunch.com/
https://www.wvbc.ca/summer-camp-registration/
mailto:ethoma@wvschools.ca
https://support.cancer.ca/site/TR/CopsforCancer/COPS_NW_even_?team_id=531415&pg=team&fr_id=30362

